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Light to moderate rains conƟnued to be received in a few places across the country in the last two days. Togdheer 

and Woqooyi Galbeed regions in Somaliland recorded good rains which was well distributed in space and Ɵme since 

01 May 2017. Southern parts of the country also received good rains in a few pockets since the beginning of the 

month.  There was a significant reducƟon of rainfall acƟviƟes in Puntland over the last two days. 

The rains are expected to conƟnue in most parts of the country in the next seven days but with less magnitude. The 

Ethiopian highlands are also expected to conƟnue receiving rains during the same period. This is will turn lead to in‐

creased river levels along the Juba and Shabelle Rivers. Riverine flooding has been reported in Middle reaches of the 

Shabelle River due to exisƟng open river banks and weak river embankments.  

Users are  advised that this is a forecast  and at Ɵmes there may be discrepancies between forecast and actual 

amounts of rainfall received. The forecast, observed river levels and rainfall amounts are updated on a daily basis and 

can be found in this link: hƩp://systems.faoso.net/frrims/ 

Map 2: 7‐day cumulated rainfall forecast   
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Map 1: 3 days rainfall forecast   
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